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Information Letter no. 19-2024 
 
 
Dear Member Federation,  
 
During the first newly elected Executive Committee meeting which took place right 
after the Elective Congress, EFC President Pascal Tesch appointed the members of the 
Bureau (Vice President, Secretary General and Treasurer). 
 
Composition of the Bureau: 
 

• Pascal Tesch - President 

• Etienne Van Cann – Vice President 

• Jacek Slupski – Secretary General 

• Nuala McGarrity – Treasurer  
 
 
According to the article 5.4.4 of the EFC Statutes all Member Federations are requested 
to submit applications of their candidates for the Commissions/Councils on the 
“EFC_Candidature_Form” by October 10, 2024 until midnight (CET). 
 
Please be advised that applications provided after the aforementioned deadline will 
not be considered.  
 
Based on applications received the EFC Executive Committee will select members of 
each Commission and Council for the period 2024-2028. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:js@fencing-efc.eu
http://www.eurofencing.info/


   European Fencing Confederation 

   Confédération Européenne d’Escrime 
 

 
 
 

General Secretariat | Grójecka street no 65, 02-094 Warsaw | phone/fax: +48 22 827 28 25| 
mobile: +48 721 712 305| e-mail: js@fencing-efc.eu | www.eurofencing.info 

 

List of Commissions and Councils:  
 

1. Referees Commission 
2. Competition Commission 
3. SEMI Commission 
4. Legal Commission 
5. Promotion/Marketing Commission 
6. Medical Commission 
7. Training/Fencing Masters Commission 
8. Safeguarding Commission 
9. Equality and Diversity Commission 
10. Veterans Council 

 
 

Attached: “EFC_Candidature_Form” 
 
 
 
 
 

        Jacek SLUPSKI 
      Secretary General 
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